
STATE OF CALIFORNIA EDMUND G. BROWN JR., Governor 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
505 VAN NESS AVENUE 

SAN FRANCISCO, CA  94102-3298 

 

 

 

August 3, 2016 

 

 

Jeffrey T. Linam 

Director – Rates & Regulation 

California-American Water Company 

4701 Beloit Dr. 

Sacramento, CA 95838-2434 

 

 
 

Dear Mr. Linam, 

 

The Commission has approved California American Water Company’s Advice Letter No. 1102-B, 

(Supplement to Advice Letter No. 1102-A and Advice Letter 1102), filed on July 12, 2016, regarding 

the recovery of balances in the Voluntary Conservation or Mandatory Rationing Revenue Adjustment 

Mechanism Memorandum Account located in the Sacramento District, which was submitted in 

accordance with Res. W-4976 and Res. W-5099. 

 

Enclosed are copies of the following revised tariff sheets for the utility’s files: 

 

   

P.U.C. Sheet No.  Title of Sheet 

   

8247-W  

Schedule No. SC-1, Sacramento District 

Tariff Area, General Metered Service, 

Continued 

8248-W  Table of Contents, Page 3 

8249-W  Table of Contents, Page 1 

   

 

Please contact Jocelyn Wong at (415) 703-2144 if you have any questions. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

/s/JENNIFER PEREZ 

Jennifer Perez 

Water & Sewer Advisory Branch 

Division of Water and Audits 

 

Enclosures 
 

 

 






































































































































